
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please silence all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 

Visitor WIFI information:  Network: PBCGuest ~ Password: Visitor365 
 

August 31, 2025 
 
 

 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 

Prayer 

Hymn: 604, Just Over in the Glory Land 

Hymn: 589, Jesus Is Coming Again 

Missions Minute 

Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 343, Rescue the Perishing 

Message: Pastor Ramler 

Closing Hymn 

Prayer 
 
 

 

     
 

Sun 8/31        12:15 pm  Fifth Sunday Fellowship 

Tue 9/2          12:30 pm  Grandma Friends Bible Study 

Wed 9/3           7:00 pm  Prayer Meeting;  

                                           Youth Group & AWANA 

Thur 9/4          7:00 pm  Ladies’ Bible Study  

Sat 9/6             9:00 am  CEF Training 

 

 

 

Sun 9/7          11:45 am  Communion 

Sun 9/7            2:00 pm  Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

Sun 9/7            4:45 pm  Choir Practice Begins 

Sun 9/7            5:00 pm  Trustees’ Meeting 

Sat 9/13           8:00 pm  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

Sun 9/14          2:00 pm  Autumn Lake Nursing Home Ministry 

Sun 9/14          6:00 pm Mission Reports from Hiep & Alan 

Tue 9/16          7:00 pm  Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 

Sat 9/20           8:00 pm  Work Day 

Sat 9/27         10:00 am  Ladies’ Trip to Orr’s Farm 

 

Announcements 
 

5th Sunday Fellowship: Please plan to join us in the gym for a meal and 

fellowship time after the morning service today. No Evening Service. 
 

Choir Resumes:  New choir members needed!  If you are able to carry a 

tune, please consider serving the Lord in this ministry. We will resume 

choir practice Sunday, Sept. 7 at 4:45 pm.  Please see Daniel Griffin for 

details.   
 

Get ready for AWANA!: Our first night of AWANA is this Wednesday, 

September 3 from 7:00 - 8:00 pm. This year we will offer two clubs: Sparks 

(for K-2nd grade) and T&T (for 3rd - 6th grade.) If you have not had a 

chance to register, please plan to arrive by 6:45 pm on Wednesday to 

register your clubbers. Registration dues of $20/child ($50 family max) will 

help offset the cost of club uniforms, handbooks and achievement awards. 

Looking forward to a great year! 
 

Interested in helping in AWANA?: We could still use a few helpers to 

ensure that our clubbers receive the best experience as they learn God's 

Word in a small group setting. If interested in learning more about helping 

in AWANA, please contact Dotty Ashley. 

  

Ladies' Bible Study:  The New ladies Bible study on Heaven will be 

starting on Sept. 4 at 7 pm.  They will be meeting at the parsonage.   See 

Joy Ramler as soon as possible for book ordering information. 
 

Upcoming Ladies' Activity: Ladies, please mark your calendars for the 

upcoming trip to Orr's Farm Market on September 27 at 10 am.  This event 

is for all ladies and their children.  We plan on going on a hay ride, visiting 

the farm animals as well as apple and pumpkin picking.  More details to 

come in the upcoming weeks.  If you have any questions, please see Nicole 

Pryor. There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer. 
 

Ladies' trip to Sight & Sound in Lancaster PA: We are planning a trip on 

Thursday, June 18, 2026, to see Joshua at Sight & Sound followed by a 

meal at Shady Maple.  Tickets will be purchased on September 15, so you'll 

need to signup and pay 50% of the ticket price by Sunday, September 

14.  The remaining balance will be due by October 19.  Your meal will be 

paid at time of visit.  Please see signup in the foyer for further details. 

 
 

Happy Birthday 

August 31 Cindy Regner                            August 31 Ella Wade                           

September 1 Debbie Schran                       September 3 Skip Young 

 

Happy Anniversary 

September 5 James & Stella DeCoster 

September 28 Jonathan & Ruth Lea-Wilson 

 

 

 

 August 31 September 7 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

R & H Wade Muniz 

Beginners – C. Briggs Cindy B.  Cindy B. 

Dami A. 

Toddlers** - C. Black Carol B. Pearl A. 

Jude A. 

Nursery*   

Sunday School  Rita B. 

Ezekiel V. 

Jean Salsi 

 

Morning Worship Rebecca B. 

LaDora R. 

Shelly G. 

Jasmine V. 

Evening Service No Evening 

Service  

Pearl A. 

Pam W. 

Wednesday Sharon R. Joyce S 

* Coordinator – Ellie Maxwell; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)       

 
Melton-Japan- We finished our summer camp ministries with a 

bang (seven camps in three weeks) and God did some amazing 

things in our church and MK Camps once again this year. Pray for 

the many kids who made a profession of faith and those Christians 

during MK Camp who dedicated their lives to serving Christ that 

week. Phil is currently ministering in some tribal ministries (Bible 

school and remote churches) on a trip to Mindanao, 

Philippines.  Pray for these tribal Bible school students.  And we 

appreciate your continued prayers for the churches in which we 

serve. Pray for our national pastors in the Japanese and Filipino 

and Brazilian ministries and for greater opportunities for outreach 

in the days ahead. Fall brings with it many fellowship 

opportunities and projects. Thanks for prayers for wisdom. Thanks 

for your prayers and your faithful support of our ministries around 

the world! 
 

 

 

 
 This Week Year-to-Date 
 

Tithes & Offerings Giving $4,194.90 $67,160.16 

Tithes & Budget Needs $8,436.37 $67,490.92 

Faith Promise Giving $555.00 $4,905.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs $730.77 $5,846.15 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Sunday School      73                        Sunday Morning    123 

Sunday Evening     43 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for August 24, 2025 

Stewardship Report for August 24, 2025 

Special Coming Events 


